
State of North Carolina 

County of Alamance 

The Alamance County Board of Commissioners will consider the donation of two (2) surplus Law 

Enforcement Vehicles to the Town of Haw River Police Department on Monday, June 3, 2024 at 6:30 

p.m. in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room, 2nd floor of the Alamance County Office Building, 124 W. 

Elm St., Graham, NC.  The purpose of the donation will be to increase the law enforcement capacity of 

the Town of Haw River.  

This 23rd day of May, 2024. 

Tory M. Frink, Clerk to the Board 

Alamance County Board of Commissioners 


